
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 28th June 2019   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 2 Week 4 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
A message from the Headteacher 
What a wonderful week filled with ‘Awe and Wonder!’  
Thank you to Mrs Melling for organising, all the teachers for delivering and parents for volunteering. We have met new people, learnt new skills and made 
happy memories along the way. Please check out Twitter accounts for photos. 
Thank you to our brilliant Year 4 class for leading our Mass this morning over in Church – The feast day of St Peter and St Paul. It was a lovely way to end what 
has been a fantastic week. All the children looked very smart in their First Holy Communion clothes and really felt important receiving gifts from each class. 
Enjoying extra play, with cake and juice this afternoon, with the rest of the school, certainly helped the children to feel special. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 
Two Year 5 pupils said, 
 
“We’ve had an AWEsome week!”          “ The best week ever for having a WONDERful time!”                                                                                         
 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
From Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 38 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Miss Mcloughlin 

 
If you are interested in owning a number 

from September, please call into the office 
because we have 16 available numbers. 
(£1 per week term time only - £25 prize) 

 
Thank you. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TRANSITION TO 
YEAR 1 MEETING 

with Mrs Dixon 
 

Quick reminder: 
 

Tuesday  
2nd July 2-3pm 

OR 
Wednesday  

3rd July 2-3pm 
 

IMPORTANT DATES REMINDER 
For Year 6 Parents. 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 9am  

Wednesday 10th July in school hall.  
 

‘Summer Vacation’ Year 6 play  
is now Wednesday 10th July 6pm 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wednesday 17th July in the school hall 9am 
  

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children achieving their always award  

 is Year 1  
Well done children. 

 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team 

points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
 

                   Infants                                                          Juniors 
Reception – Lana Ganley                                  Year 3 – Ava Salvador 
Year 1 – Freya Eaton                                          Year 4 – Meredith Courtney 
Year 2 – Kiera Collier                                         Year 5 – Maya Regan 
                                                                              Year 6 – Kaiden Ismaiel 
 
 

 

Don’t forget… 

It’s our Summer Fayre next Sunday 7th July 11am 

School Uniform  
 

As the weather is warm, please 
remember to bring your child into 

school wearing a blue cap. 
 

If you do not have one then please 
ask our school providers.  

 
Bang Bang or A&H Rosenfield 

(in the market) 
 

Also please apply sun cream in the 
morning, before school, so your child 
is covered and protected for the day. 

LLG Football Competition 
 

Mr Breslin will be taking a team of footballers to compete in a Mini League 
Football afternoon on Tuesday 9th July at Bedford High School. 

 
There will be a football training session open to Year 4, 5 & 6 pupils to select 

the team next Friday 5th July 3.30 - 4.30pm.  
 

You will be notified if your child is taking part on Monday by PING. 
 

Any parental help with transport would be greatly appreciated.  

 
 
 
. 
 
 

The FOSJ 
Fun Four Fridays 

Next Friday 
5th July 

KS1 – Bring a Cuddly Toy  
KS2 - Fill a plate with cakes 

For 
CRAZY HAIR 
(Wigs allowed) 

As always thank you so much 
for your support.  

No permanent hair changes please. 

 


